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I completely oppose the legislature passing, or attempting to pass, legislation that 

overturns the will of the people. This legislation directly contradicts what the citizens 

of Oregon voted for when Measure 11 was passed by 63% of voters in 1994. If 

Measure 11 were to be changed, it should only do so by a vote of the people and not 

back door channels with the current legislature essentially telling constituents that we 

are not smart enough to make decisions, including those needed to ensure our own 

safety. That is a tremendous insult to the citizens of this state. The current legislature 

is continuing to enable criminal behaviors and actions to flourish to the detriment of 

the rest of the citizenry of the state. This is appalling and must stop. This legislation is 

a clear and necessary NO vote! 


